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Army Corps of Engineers Cancels Annova LNG Permit Application  
 
Brownsville, TX - Late last week, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers ​removed 
Annova LNG’s permit application for consideration due to the company’s inability 
to provide information on how it intends to receive fracked gas at its proposed 
facility.  
 
Annova LNG is one of three liquefied natural gas export terminals proposed in 
the Rio Grande Valley. The other two - Texas LNG and Rio Grande LNG - are 
still awaiting federal permits. 
 
The three proposed terminals have faced significant public opposition from local 
communities due to the threat they pose to public health, clean water, and 
wildlife. 
 
In response, ​Rebekah Hinojosa, Rio Grande Valley Organizer of the Sierra 
Club​, issued the following statement:  
 
“​Annova LNG is time and time again proving to be a bad deal. Two years ago, 
the Point Isabel School Board made the right choice to reject a tax abatement for 
Annova LNG. And now the company has been dumped by the Army Corps of 
Engineers. Annova LNG should quit now. There is tremendous opposition from 
the community."  
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